
World Book Day 2020 

On Thursday 5th March 2020 staff and pupils came to PACE dressed up as their 

favourite book characters in order to celebrate World Book Day. In the 

afternoon, pupil’s families came in to enjoy tea, coffee and biscuits whilst taking 

part in a book scavenger hunt. This involved children looking through different 

books to find the items on their list.  

At PACE we believe that it is necessary to emphasise the importance of reading 

and writing. Across the day each class took part in writing a different part of a 

story to create a whole school tale. Each class had a special object in which they 

were to include in their part of saga. This was read out to parents during the 

afternoon and a copy sent home. The children thoroughly enjoyed writing the 

tale and each child was very enthusiastic.  

World Book Day was a great success!  

 

 


